
My dear Queen of Dawn,

I trust you are well after that unfortunate incident in Upwold. I just 
had to write to thank you once again for all your sterling efforts at 
that little festival. My heartfelt thanks for your timely use of that 
potion, I'm certain those animal worshipping Varushkan savages were 
intent on killing me, and it was only your Gloriously timely 
intervention that prevented it.

I do hope that you have kept the details of our conversation that night 
close to your heart. From reading what little I can of your 
accomplishments so far, you have the potential to be greater than even 
the Sun Queen herself.

I hope in the future to continue this working relationship of ours, I do 
what I do for the betterment of the Empire, just as you do. I trust you to 
keep me informed of your actions. It is better for us to work together on 
these things after all. It is only through accepting the power of Glory 
that we may truly make a better Empire for us all.

As the Aldones of Dawn speaking to the Richilde of The League I 
think we can work together.

Yours,
Renée, Earl de L'oise
Winterbourne
Astolat


